
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

        May 6, 2021 

         

Dear Ms. Sassower, 

 

Your FOIL request was received in this office on April 29, 2021.  We are in the process of 

reviewing your requests and will be in touch shortly. 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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